July 28,2016

Preserve America Communities

Advisory Council on Historic Preservation
401 F Street NW, Suite 308

Washington, DC 20001-2637

Re: Preserve America Communities Application
Dear Advisory Council,

On behalf of the Planning and Zoning Board for the City of Pompano Beach, I am writing in
support of the Preserve America Communities application submitted by the Historic
Preservation Committee of the City of Pompano Beach. As the Chairperson for the Planning
and Zoning Board, I have a special interest in the preservation of our community and its
historic assets and we are proud to extend our endorsement for this designation.

Thank you for your time and consideration.

Fred Stacer
Planning and Zoning Board, Chairperson
City of Pompano Beach



